
Year 6 Parents’ Meet and Greet

Keir Hardie Primary School

Thursday, 21st September, 2023.



Welcome
The Year 6 Team:
Mr Graver      Mr Govender      Miss Hassan      Mr Baako
                                                

Mrs Freeman   Mrs Feruku       Ms Crichlow     Mrs Singh

    

     

                                                



Welcome
Mr Green        Mrs Lester      
                                                

    

     

                                                



Expectations

Every minute counts!

● Punctuality: 8:30 - 15:15, Fife Road Entrance

● Attendance: 97% - penalty process

● Behaviour for learning - MAGIC, rewards & sanctions

● Reading: Reading is Fun books in school, 

● Reading for Pleasure, Independently 30 minutes 
minimum at home (this is checked).



MAGIC

• MOTIVATION

• ATTITUDE (positive)

• GUMPTION

• INDEPENDENCE

• COMMUNICATION



  Learning Journeys 



Class Dojo

https://www.classdojo.com/invite/?c=C4WJ7CE

https://www.classdojo.com/invite/?c=C4WJ7CE


Google Classroom



 Newsletter 

 

• The termly 
newsletter contains 
this term’s units of 
learning and gives an 
overview of what will 
be covered.

pmx.parentmail.co.uk/



 Reading  

 

 Reading Gladiators  



 Curriculum   

 

Core: 
Basic Skills 
Reading Comprehension
English Writing 
Mathematics
Science

Half termly: 
History 
Geography
Art & Design 
Design and Technology
Computing 
Music 
 

Weekly: 
PE
RE 
PSHE

Modern Foreign Language:Spanish 
Drama 
Mindfulness 
Collective Worship 
British Values 



Assessments 

Monday, 13th May, 2023 - Thursday, 16th May, 2023

• KS2 SATS 
• Reading Test - 1 hour

• Spelling Test - 20 words taught at KS2 

• Grammar and Punctuation - 45 minutes

• 3 Maths Papers (arithmetic, reasoning 1 & 2)
● Termly assessments 

Extra time of 25% will be given to pupils who 
need it.



Easter School 

Tuesday, 2nd April, 2024 to Friday, 5th April, 2024

09:00 - 12:00

SATS revision sessions

Small groups working on areas of development

Fun styled learning activities



 Homework   

 
Rationale: 
To practise Basic Skills - learn more  
Embed/ Consolidate key learning - remember more 
Research topics - more independent 
Projects - more creative 

•Homework: Maths, English, Grammar, Spelling, 
Research/Creative Projects (half-termly) 
Given out on Thursday, due in on Wednesday following. 
Homework Club will be starting next week. 



 Intervention/Extended 
School Day    

Interventions will begin in the coming weeks, 
this will be at 8:00 am everyday.

We will also have interventions throughout 
the day for children who need a boost.

Extended School Days will start in Autumn 2 
and will be every Thursday from 08:30 - 
17:00. Start date TBC.

 



PE kits

• House colours 

• Appropriate footwear 

• No earrings 

• Roll-on deodorant 

• Hairbands



Online Safety    

 



Behaviour Expectations     

 



Parents’ Evening    

 

Wednesday, 6th December, 2023. 



British Values/Protected 
Characteristics     

 



Home/ School Agreement    

 



Home/ School Agreement    

 



End of Term/ Year Expectation 

Secondary School Transition
•Number of choices

•Out of borough applications

•Fair access protocol

•Application forms

•Deadline

•Acceptance

•Appeals  



Secondary school’s open days 

https://www.newham.gov.uk/schools-education/admissions-secondary-school/5

https://www.newham.gov.uk/schools-education/admissions-secondary-school/5


Safeguarding 

Keir Hardie is committed to develop and sustain a strong safeguarding 
culture which supports us all to safeguard children and creates a positive 
and respectful learning environment in which everyone can flourish.

Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is everyone’s 
responsibility. Everyone who comes into contact with children and their 
families has a role to play.In order to fulfil this responsibility effectively, all 
professionals should make sure their approach is child-centred. This means they should 
consider at all times, what is in the best interests of the child”.

 (Keeping Children Safe in Education – DfE, September 2023)

The school follows the Department Of Education’s and the Local Safeguarding 
board guidance  to ensure we safeguard our school community.





Wales 
Monday, 30th October, 2023 to Friday, 3rd November, 2023 



 Team that will be accompanying the pupils

• Mr Baako (Deputy Headteacher)
• Mr Graver 
• Miss Hassan
• Mrs Alasko
• Mr John
• Mrs Feruku



Dates and times 

• Leaving on Monday, 30th October, 2023

• Pupils must be in school at 06:30 a.m. as we will be leaving 
at 7:00 a.m. prompt!

• We will return on Friday, 3rd November, 2023 at 18:30 
p.m. (subject to traffic)

• Please can you be prompt with the drop off  and pick up of  
your child.



Kit List (Names on items please)

• Casual t-shirts (enough 
for the duration of  the 
stay)

• Sweatshirts
• Warm tops and jumpers
• Thick and thin walking 

socks
• Synthetic trousers no 

jeans
• 2 pairs of  trainers (indoor 

and outdoor)
• Underwear (extra)

• Pyjamas
• Shorts
• Hat and gloves
• 2 Towels
• Toiletries(toothbrush, 

toothpaste, bodywash, 
cream, deodorant)

• Prescribed medication
• A bin bag for dirty wet 

clothes 



Medication

• Medication must be placed in a clear zip lock bag and clearly labelled with 
your child’s name and clear instructions of  dosage to be administered and 
when

• Asthma pumps will be packed from school.  If  you know your child’s pump 
is out of  date please can you consult your doctor and get a new pump

• Medication will be collected on the day and stored in the medical bag until 
we arrive

• If  your child suffers from travel sickness, please give them a tablet for the 
outward journey and provide for the return journey.  



Snacks

• We are a healthy school so no unhealthy snacks will be 
allowed as the pupils are provided with a nutritionally 
balanced meal, hot chocolate and cookies, packed lunches 
with water, juice, fruit, snacks etc.

• Breakfast is a hot cooked breakfast, fruit, cereal, yoghurt, 
toast, juice and much more…

• Dinners are huge and very delicious!



Deposit and Spending Money

• Each child must give a£10 deposit (notes please). It needs to be 
placed in an envelop and labeled with your child’s name. Please note that 
the pupils will be loaned equipment for the activities,  if  they lose any items 
this will be deducted from the deposit.   

• Please speak to your child about taking care of  the loaned items and their 
own personal items

• You can give your child no more than £20 spending money -  this also 
needs to be in an envelop and labeled with your child’s name and the 
amount

• This will be collected from your child on the day we leave and placed in the 
safe.



Communication 

● Parents will be notified upon the arrival
● There is very little signal and therefore communication over mobile 

phones is difficult
● Children are not allowed to take their mobile phones
● The centre has a landline phone should it be necessary to ring
● Should there be any issues we will call directly from school mobile 

phone
● Photos of  our visit will be updated on the school website and Class 

Dojo
● Parents should will be informed of  the progress of  the journey home 

on Friday, 3rd November, 2023.



Activities 

• Range from hiking

• Gorge scrambling, abseiling

• Environmental awareness tasks i.e. plastic picking on beach

• Various water activities; canoeing, kayaking and jog and dip

• Team building tasks/challenges

• Days are long we begin our day at 06:30 and end at 18:30 with 
breaks



Health Form









Any Questions?


